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September 27, 2001 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Director Oil and Gas Division 
1220 S. Saint Francis 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Dear Lori; 

I am requesting on behalf of the individuals concerned, that the hearing be 
reschedule for November 1, 2001 in San Juan County. (Increase spacing for the 
Dakota Formation) 

As we discuss on the tour you took with me, there is much concern about the surface 
damage. We understand your agency in not responsible for the surface, but you 
must be aware that approval of increased spacing will create more surface damage.! 
hope in an open hearing we can address surface damage issues and the 
reclamation that might be possible by working together. 

In 70-2-6 paragraph B : Provisions are made for you to include this request in the 
hearing process. We request that you do so. 

Thank you for the time you took while you were in Aztec last month and I hope to see 
you again soon. 

T. Tweeti Blancett 


